
It has been brought to our attention that the Board of Supervisors will be 

considering an agenda item next Tuesday, item 6A, to limit the Planning 

Commission to 5 seats (one for each Supervisorial District) and remove the two at 

large seats for appointees “ with a knowledge of either agriculture or forestry”. 

 

We believe the two at large seats are very important to our county. There are many 

things that affect farmers and forestry businesses that the public may not be aware 

of unless you have someone in these fields with that knowledge. Please do not 

change the status of the board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathe & Ken Todd 


